
STATE OF CALIFORNIA GAV|N NEWSOM, Governor

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
505 VAN NESS AVENUE

SAN FRANCISCO. CA 94102-3298

August 19,2020

TO: CLASS C, D, WATER AND SEWER UTILITIES

This is to remind you that your company has not complied with the requirements ofD. 19-07-015
and D. 19-08-025 in response to the declared state ofemergency caused by the COVID-19
pandemic.

To assist you in filing the required emergency customer protections, including moratorium on
service disconnections for customers who are economically affected by the COVID-19
pandemic, and the activation ofyour Catastrophic Memorandum Account (CEMA), see enclosed
sample Tier 1 AdviceLetter that youcan useoradopt. The effective date is retroactive to March
4, 2020.

Ifyou have any question or requires assistance in preparing the Advice Letter, please contact
RamonGo at (415) 703-1350 or by email at rhg(g)cpuc.ca.tiov.

Please give this matterimmediate priority.

Sincerely,

Bruce DeBerry, Manager
Wafer Division

Enclosure












